
 

 

9th March 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Robinwood Dates 
 
As mentioned in the letter dated 17th December 2019, due to the high level of demand for places this 

year, we are required to take the children in two separate groups on their residential trip to Robinwood. 

We have looked at the numbers of children going from each class and have used this to make the 

following decision: 

 

 5PS will be going on Monday 28th September 2020- Wednesday 30th September 2020 

 5JB & 5CC will be going on Wednesday 30th September 2020 - Friday 2nd October 2020 

 

Please note that the numbers have now been finalized, so if you have not yet paid your deposit and 

your child would like to go, please speak to the school office. We will put your child on a waiting list in 

case of any drop-outs. 

 

Following payment of the deposit, you can pay the remaining balance via Parent Pay as and when you 

wish, as long as the total has been paid by Monday 7th September 2020. 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Wendy Gibson 
Year 6 Teacher 


